The May 3, 2023 meeting of the Gregory Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order at 5:00 pm
by President Kathy Kayl. All were present except Kristen Jacobsen.

We welcomed Guhner Keppler as our new governing board member from City Council.

The minutes from the April 12, 2023 meeting were presented and approved, Kathy moved with there
being no objections or corrections.

Tara Engel presented the Financial/Statistical Report for April 2023.
Old Business:

Book sale garnered around 160.00 yet we still have multiple boxes we need to find homes for. It was
suggested to contact Carrie Koerner at the Dallas Library to see if they would like them.

New Business:
Tara is to ask City Council for the appointment of Guyla to be a trustee replacing Joan Bloom’s spot.

Summer Reading programs are being planned and registrations will be going out to the PK- 5*" graders
before the Summer Vacation break.

Tara will be sitting at the Resource Fair also with registrations and the talking book to demo and hand out
applications for.

Tara will be gone to her final year of Library Institute in Aberdeen June 4-9™" this is where the professional
development grant money will be used and the Board said if it goes over the amount to make sure that
she submits for reimbursement.

Next meeting is scheduled for August 2, 2023 at 5:00 PM

Kathy asked for a motion to adjourn and Guyla Husman moved and Pat Matson seconded.

Meeting adjourned at 5:31pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Tara Engel, Secretary



